Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2017 8:37 AM

To: Blaney, Karolina

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Raley, Jim

Subject: RE: WPX/RKI Ginger Federal 1 - 2RP - 3635 - spill closure request

RE: RKI E&P (WPX) * Ginger Fed 1 * 2RP-3635 * DOR: 4/6/16
Karolina,

Your proposal for remediation/closure of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require like
approval from BLM.

Sorry for the delayed response, | misread the title and thought this was a final closure report.
Thanks,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Blaney, Karolina [mailto:Karolina.Blaney@wpxenergy.com]

Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2017 3:01 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>
Subject: WPX/RKI Ginger Federal 1 - 2RP - 3635 - spill closure request

Good afternoon,

Attached is a spill closure request for the Ginger federal 1 spill.
Please let me know if you need any additional information in order to approve this request.
Thank you,

Harolina Blaney
Environmental Specialist

WPX Energy

Office: (575) 885-7514

Cell: (970) 589-0743
karolina.blaney@wpxenergy.com







